
From: Simon
To: PAC
Subject: My submission
Date: Friday, 16 December 2022 5:45:17 PM

Dear Committee Secretary

I write to outline my opposition to the proposed $750 million stadium at Macquarie Point.

I am not a football supporter at all.
I do support Tasmania having an AFL side in its own right as a point of principal, as the League is a national
competition.

I submit that the league has been happy with the current arrangements of matches played at Bellerive oval and
The York Park fixtures.

I do not agree that Tasmania needs a new stand alone stadium. I totally oppose the spending of $750 million on
the project.

It is the right decision to have the team, across two sites if needed. It is wrong to spend the vast amount of
money, when people in this state do not have secure housing and indeed, are living in cars, tents and couch
surfing.

Wrong priority

Kind regards
(Simon Lincoln, 

Sent from my iPad
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